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Fire and Police Employees’ Retirement System
7 E. Redwood Street, 18th Floor

City Council Bill 21-0044

										March 16, 2021
The Honorable President and Members
  of the Baltimore City Council
Attn: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary
Room 409, City Hall
100 N. Holliday Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Re:	City Council Bill 21-0044 – Retirement Boards - Composition

Dear Mr. President and City Council Members:

[bookmark: _GoBack]		City Council Bill 21-0044 has been introduced at the request of the Office of the Comptroller to amend the Fire and Police Employees’ Retirement System (F&P) law and the Retirement Savings Plan (RSP) law to allow the Deputy Comptroller to act as the Comptroller’s designee to act in the Comptroller’s place for purposes of attending F&P and RSP Board of Trustees meetings and to be authorized to act in the Comptroller’s place as such meetings.

By way of background, the Comptroller is designated, respectively, by the F&P law and RSP law as an ex officio member of the F&P and RSP Boards of Trustees.  The Bill would allow the Comptroller to designate the Deputy Comptroller as his or her representative to attend any F&P or RSP Board of Trustees meeting and to act in the Comptroller’s place.

The Bill does not carry with it any cost to the F&P.

At their meeting of March 16, 2021, the F&P Board of Trustees approved of the Bill and resolved to issue a favorable report to the City Council.

I will be available to provide testimony at the hearing scheduled for CC Bill 21-0044.  Please call me at 410.497.7929 if you would like additional information.
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